Curriculum Coverage
Spring Term 2 2025

English: 
We will be working on ‘recounts’, through the book ‘Little Mouse’s Big Book of Fears.’ We will be focussing on using time adverbs, fronted adverbials and paragraphs. We will be working hard to improve handwriting and use of punctuation.
Maths:
We will be looking at fractions, including a focus on equivalent fractions. We will then move onto decimals and dividing 1- and 2-digit numbers by 10.
Science:
In this unit, the children will recognise that living things can be grouped in a variety of ways. Through exploring and using classification keys, they will group, identify and name a variety of living things in the local and wider environment and begin to understand how changes in environments can pose dangers to living things.

Geography:
Children will be starting their new geography focus of ‘Extreme Earth’. This will include the impact of climate change on extreme weather. Children will learn about the structure of the earth and how movement of plate tectonics causes extreme events such as volcanic eruptions, tsunamis and earthquakes. Children will consider the impact of this on people who live in areas which are affected. 
Art:
We will be continuing to study the work of Alberto Giacometti and creating a sculpture in his style. 
DT:
We will starting a topic about bridges. We will learn about different types of bridge styles and when/why they are used, and researching local bridges. We will design and build a bridge of our own, which fits a given design criteria and then evaluate how we could strengthen this.
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We will be learning the skills and rules needed for basketball. We will also be developing our flexibility through yoga and learning some poses.


